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August 15, 2010


VIA Electronic Mail

David Danner
Executive Director
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Dear Mr. Danner:

RE:	Avista Utilities Compliance Filing in Docket No. 100176

In compliance with Commission Order No. 01 in the above referenced Docket, Avista Corporation, respectfully submits its “Six-Month Report on Conservation Acquisition”, comparing budgeted to actual kWh’s and expenditures per Special Condition No. 8 (Required Reports and Filings). If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Bruce Folsom at 509-495-8706 or myself at 509-495-4975.


Sincerely,

//Linda Gervais//

Linda Gervais
Manager, Regulatory Policy
Avista Utilities
509-495-4975
linda.gervais@avistacorp.com

c:	Ms. Deborah Reynolds
	Ms. Mary Kimball
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